
AETNA NETWORK UPDATE
HACKENSACK MERIDIAN HEALTH

You may have received notice that the Hackensack Meridian 
Health System (HMH) is in negotiations with Aetna to remain in 

their provider network effective July 1, 2024. Aetna and HMH are 
continuing to negotiate in good faith and we are hopeful a 

settlement will be reached prior to July 1. 
We will continue to update you as new developments occur. 
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